Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting  held on 5th December 2016 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

Apologies
Gerald, Yvonne and Ben

Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and it was agreed they were a true record.

Welcome and introductions
A patient who had indicated that he might be willing to join the PPG had reconsidered and decided that it might cause a conflict of interest with his NHS job.

Another lady who had indicated that she might like to join had been invited to several meetings but had been unable to attend.  Ian will invite her to the January meeting but if she fails to come along then he will not contact here again.

However he did welcome Katie who has agreed to join the PPG.
Patients Reference Group
Update.  The PRG now has 139 members .  Ian has just sent out the second newsletter to them all.  The next one will include details and photos of the 2 new doctors starting in December
Solihull PPG Network
Val has volunteered to go on the steering group for the Network.  

The minutes of the last meeting of the Network will be circulated to PPG members.

Surgery News.
Branded vs Generic drugs.  The surgery is being encouraged to prescribe as cost effectively as possible.  It was agreed that the pharmacy adviser would be asked to provided some information for a newsletter.  Don as an ex-pharmacist agreed to write something from the patient’s perspective.
Date of next meeting 
We will continue to have meetings every month for the next 3 months and then review the situation to see if bi-monthly meetings would be a better option.

The next meeting will be held on 9th January 2017.

AOB

Ian asked about the phone line failure which was mentioned on the website recently.  Amanda reassured him that there was a system in place for her to find the phone numbers of patients who called during this time and she contacted them all via her mobile phone
